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                  P  ~ M . A  H   
P : 5367 6080 

www.pentlandps.vic.edu.au/ 

Dear Parents, 
 
Tomorrow our Hockey Team is playing Coimadaiôs Hockey Team at Pentland between 2.00pm and 3.00pm. 
Parents are most welcome to come along and support our team. 
 
We would like to remind families that our Planks Evening will be conducted on August 21st. More details within 
our newsletter. 
 
Recently we circulated details regarding the 100th Anniversary of the planting of the Bacchus Marsh Avenue of 
Honour. Wreath laying and other events organised as part of this event will be conducted this weekend, Saturday 
11th of August commencing at 12.00noon. Many thanks to the families who have registered for the wreath laying.  
 
Throughout the year our teaching and education support staff team have been involved in extensive professional 
learning and training. We thank families for their patience and support. 
 
In the next few weeks we will commence our planning for the 2019 school year. This includes our school  
structure and recruitment of staff. If you know of families who have not yet enrolled at Pentland for 2019 please 
encourage them to do so. 
 
Two new replacement blue shade sails have been installed over the junior and senior playgrounds. 
 
Gerald has been topping up the soft fall beneath our play equipment. We hope to have completed shortly. 
 
Recently we sent home a copy of a Literacy and Numeracy Tips Booklet produced by the Department of  
Education. We encourage families to find a moment to read through the booklet. 
 
Last term we engaged a company to add some additional line markings and games to our playground. The  
weather has stalled the commencement of these works. We hope this project will be completed in coming weeks. 
     
I would like to remind families that the procedures remain in place in relation to late arrival to school, early  
dismissal of students and Parent Helpers and Visitors. The sign in books are located in the office. All visitors and 
Parent Helpers must sign in at the office. Students arriving late must sign in at the office and collect a late pass. 
Parents collecting their children early must sign the early dismissal book in the office. 
 
Please find a moment to check the list of important dates. We have a wide range of events planned already for 
this term. 
 
We continue to experience a lot of interest for Prep enrolments for 2019. Families are most welcome to complete 
the enrolment process now. This will assist with our planning for 2019 and secure a place in Prep for 2019. The 
schools within the Bacchus Marsh Cluster and within the South Western Region have agreed to a common  
enrolment date of the 31st of August 2018. 
 
We would like to remind families not to park in the main section of the school carpark. Parents with a disabled 
sticker are able to park in the disabled bay. Please do not walk your children through the carpark to enter or leave 
the school. Please do not park in front of the bins. 
 
 
Have a great week. 
 
 
Andrew & Brianna. 



Key Dates for Term 3 ð2018  

Monday 13/08/18 Assembly 8.40am 

Wednesday 15/08/18 School Council Meeting 6pm 

Monday 20/08/18 Assembly 8.40am 

Monday 27/08/18 Assembly 8.40am 
Fatherôs Day Stallðplease note date change due to Grade 5/6 camp 

Tuesday 28/08/18 Grade 5/6 Camp 

Wednesday 29/08/18 Grade 5/6 Camp 

Thursday 30/08/18 Grade 5/6 Camp 

Friday 31/08/18 Grade 5/6 Camp 

Monday 03/09/18 Assembly 8.40am 

Tuesday 04/09/18 Education sub-Committee Meeting 3.25pm 
Finance Sub-Committee Meeting 5pm 
Buildings & Grounds Sub-Committee Meeting 6pm 

Monday 10/09/18 Assembly 8.40am 

Wednesday 12/09/18 Division Athletics 

Thursday 13/09/18 BMPSSA Summer Sports 

Monday 17/09/18 Assembly 8.40am 

Wednesday 19/09/18 School Council Meeting 6pm 

Friday 21/09/18 Last day of Term 3ðEARLY DISMISSAL 2.30pm 

Date Event/s 

PARENT COMMUNICATION 
 
As part of our communication strategy we will be posting  
reminders and copies of notes on our communication platforms.  
These platforms are our website, Flexi Buzz and See Saw.  Please 
ensure that you have signed up to all of these platforms to assist us 
in keeping you fully informed about all the exciting events  
happening at Pentland and for reminders of when things are due. For 
information on how to access FlexiBuzz please see attached flyer. 
For assistance in connecting to SeeSaw please see your classroom 
teacher. 
 
Please note that Permission Forms will still only be provided in hard 
copy and must be signed and returned to school. 



 
 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  
 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The 
Parent Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education and 
Training that is conducted amongst a sample of randomly selected parents. It is  
designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of parentsô perceptions of school 
climate, student behaviour and student engagement. Our school will use the survey  
results to help inform and direct future school planning and improvement strategies.  
 
Approximately 30 per cent of parents will be invited to participate in this yearôs survey. 
All responses to the survey are anonymous. This year the Parent Opinion Survey will 
be conducted from Monday 23rd July to Sunday 26th August. 
 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10-15 minutes to complete, and can 
be accessed at any convenient time within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, 
laptops, tablets or smartphones. The online survey will be available in a range of  
languages other than English. These include: Arabic, Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin 
(hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi and Greek.  

2018 Parent Opinion Survey  





ǫAVE ȀǳU ǫȂȓDȈD ȍN ȀǳUR? 
 

¶ șSȞP f˛ʞ Maˁhʟ ȗǯȂȓȏS Fˉ˙ʳ˗ʦ Niʱhʠ 
 

¶ Graɩʍ 5/6 Cˉ˙ʜ Caɽeʟ F˛ˠʗ, Aˍʁˏnˢˤɼʍ F˛ˠʗ ˉnʋ 
Meˍicʨʕ F˛ˠmʟ 

 
* Graɩʍ 2 Cˉ˙ʜ Dˏpoˡiʠ  



PARENTS CLUB MEETINGS 
 

PARENTS CLUB MEETINGS HAVE A NEW TIME AND DAY! 
Parents Club are now meeting on selected Wednesdays as listed below at the 
new time of 2.10pm. Please join us in the Music Room if you would like to be 

involved in fundraising, canteen or school events. 
A Working With Children check is required, please enquire at the office if you 

are unsure how to apply for one. 
Pre-school age children are welcome so thereôs no reason not to come along! 

WEDNESDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER 
WEDNESDAY 17TH OCTOBER 
WEDNESDAY 14TH NOVEMBER 

 

GREEN HATS PLANKS WORKSHOP 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
TUESDAY 21ST AUGUST 

 
After the outstanding success of last yearôs family Maths night, 
PLANKS, we are excited to announce that Green Hats will be  

returning this year to excite and engage our school community once 
again.  All students will be working with Green Hats during the day 
but the highlight will be the Family Maths experience that will be 
held in the Gym that evening, so be sure to add this date to your  
calendar and come along to have some fun with Maths! No prior 

knowledge required!!  

 
 



STICKY BEAKSðLUNCH ORDER BAGS 
 

We have Sticky Beaks Lunch Order bags available for  
purchase at the front office for $10.   

Colours available are red, green, purple, pink, blue & yellow. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
With the generous support of Food Bank Australia and Darley Bakehouse, 
we are able to offer Breakfast Club for our students on Tuesday and  

Thursday mornings.  Breakfast is served between 8.10-8.35am in Room 8 
(Food Tech) and students are offered a selection of foods including cereal, 

toast and baked beans.  
Everyone is welcome to come along. If you haven't already filled in a  

permission form, these are available from Breakfast Club. 

https://stickybeaks.com.au/images/companies/3/Flyer 1.pdf?1517050546100







